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9th July 2024  
 
To: 

• President & Secretary General 
Member NOCs of OCA 

• Potential Candidates for OCA Executive Board Election 
 

Dear Friends and Colleagues,  
 
In continuation of the OCA Election Rules which was circulated to you 
after the approval of the OCA Executive Board in its meeting held on 
30th June 2024, The Election Committee will comply with its duty to 
monitor and ensure that the Elections of the OCA are carried out 
properly, in full compliance of the OCA Constitution, the Olympic 
Charter, the OCA Election Rules and both the OCA and the IOC Ethics 
Codes.  
 
1. The Election Committee reserves the right to investigate any 
activity around the Elections and collect any form of evidence, 
including hearing witnesses and experts. 
 
2. In case of any serious violation against the applicable rules, and 
OCA/IOC Ethics codes, the Election Committee reserves the right to 
exclude a candidate and/or to annul the results of any election. 
 
3. If any NOC or its delegate receives any communication from a 
third party or any governmental agency or entities. directly or 
indirectly, you are obliged to notify the Election Committee of the same.  
 
4. If you fail to do so and the Election Committee comes to know 
about it later, the Election Committee will take appropriate action 
including disqualification of the candidate and cancellation of the vote 
of the involved NOC and forward it to the Ethics Committee for further 
sanctions.  
 
5. The Election Committee will very closely monitor the campaign 
of each candidate and any form of irregularity found in the campaign 
process may result in disqualification of the candidate and further 
sanctions by the Ethics Committee. 
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6. No communication related to the election or election process 
between the candidate/NOC with any individual suspended by the 
IOC or OCA is allowed. This may result in immediate disqualification 
of the candidate and the involved NOC and further sanctions by the 
Ethics Committee.   
 
I also hereby request you to kindly inform the election committee of the 
voting delegate from your NOC amongst the 2 official participating 
delegates who will attend the General Assembly.  
 
The Voting delegate form is enclosed herewith.  Please fill the same and 
forward it to the Election Committee at its email: - 
electioncommittee@ocasia.org by 15th of August 2024.  
 
With kind regards 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Rohinton Nariman 
Chair, OCA Election Committee  
 
C.C: OCA EB Members 
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